

REGULAR BOARD

LIQUOR WAIVER FOR MICHAEL POWER/ST. JOSEPH 60TH ANNIVERSARY PUB NIGHT

Proverbs 3:10 Then your barns will be filled with plenty, and your vats will be bursting with wine.

Created, Draft	First Tabling	Review
June 2, 2017	June 15, 2017	Click here to enter a review date
Ann Andrachuk, Trustee Ward 2		
RECOMMENDATION REPORT		

Vision:

At Toronto Catholic we transform the world through witness, faith, innovation and action.

Mission:

The Toronto Catholic District School Board is an inclusive learning community uniting home, parish and school and rooted in the love of Christ.

We educate students to grow in grace and knowledge to lead lives of faith, hope and charity.



Angela Gauthier Director of Education

R. McGuckin Associate Director of Academic Affairs

A. Sangiorgio
Associate Director
of Planning and Facilities

C. Jackson Executive Superintendent of Business Services and Chief Financial Officer

A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

Notification was received from Trustee Ann Andrachuk that the staff of Michael Power/St. Joseph High school are planning a 60th Anniversary Pub Night Event at Michael Power/St. Joseph High School on Saturday, September 30, 2017.

B. **PURPOSE**

A request was received from Michael Power/St. Joseph to serve alcohol at a 60th Anniversary Pub Night Event, from 5:00pm until 11:00pm on Saturday, September 30, 2017

C. BACKGROUND

Notification was received from Ann Andrachuk to waive Regulation 6, of Appendix A of the Permits Policy B.R. 05, in order to be able to serve alcohol at Michael Power/ St. Joseph on Saturday, September 30, 2017, for the 60th Anniversary Pub Night Event.

D. STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that this report be presented for the action of the Board.